
                            City Council Memorandum 

To:  Mayor Fasbender & City Council Members 
From:  Ryan Stempski – Public Works Director  
Date:   September 16, 2024 
Item:   Closed Meeting Pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 13D.05 subd. 3(c) to Develop Offers for 

Purchase of Real Property 
 
Council Action Requested:   
Council is requested to conduct a closed session meeting pursuant to Minnesota Statutes 13D.05 subd 
3(c) to develop offers for purchase of real property based on the findings from the WTP Siting Study 
presented at the September 3rd City Council Meeting. 
 
Background Information:   
The Water Treatment Plant (WTP) Siting Study identified properties for potential purchase to serve as 
alternative solutions to the locations of WTP No. 2 (central) and WTP No. 3 (west) in the feasibility 
study. At the September 3rd City Council Meeting, a closed session meeting was determined to discuss 
the purchasing of properties identified in the siting study. 
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